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United States

Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D.C.
Attention: J. C. Delaney, Chief

Nuclear Materials Section
Licensing Branch

Division of Licensing & Regulation
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cense SMB-479, as Amended
date 3/31/65
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Dear Mr, Delaney:

)
ct

During a recent inspectio ur of our operations by a Member
of the Atomic Energy Comm iss on, it was sugpested that we were
not 1n compliance with AEC requirements, since we did not have
conspicuously labeled each drum of =a quantity of 750 drums of
depleted Uranlum scrap metal which is stored outside but adjacent
to our uranium processing bullding.

According to our present licens we are exempt from the require-
ments of Sections 20,203 Parapg rap 18 e,2 and f,2, Title 10, Code
of Federal Regulations, Part 70 for areas and containers in the
plant; provided that all ’Ptr&ﬂC°S to the mill shall be con-
splcuously posted with signe bearing the $adiatlon s,ymbol and

the words "Caution - Radiocactive Materials" This was interpret-
ed by the lnspector as not including drums stored within the
plant boundaries but outside the uranium processing duilding
(mill). We, therefore, would appreciate and hereby request

that our exemption be amended to exclude the requirement that we
label each container stored compactly in a definite storage area i
adjJacent to our processing bullding; provided that we define

this area by barricades or rope boundaries, and that we prst all
accessible sides of the area conspicuously with signs bearing

the radiation symbol and the words "Caution - Radioactive
Materials".

Thank you for your attention to this matter

Very truly your
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